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Any proposal that adds or subtracts existing or new gear or allows a person who owns more than
one permit in a specific fishery to fish both permits at the same time, or changes a fishing vessel
length, shall be considered a restructuring proposal that has potential for significant financial or
social impacts. Such a proposal shall be accompamed by a properly filled out form provided by
the Board of Fisheries.




